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I am honored to have been chosen as the recipient of the Liberty Mutual Professional 

Development Scholarship. This generous award has helped support my goal of attaining my 

Bachelors of Science in Nursing in many ways. As a BSN prepared nurse, I will look forward to 

promoting quality improvement through research and evidenced based practice to ensure the 

population I serve receives high-quality care, yielding positive outcomes. The financial 

assistance of this award has aided the use of other budgeted monies so that I could attend the 

2017 National Conference. I was able to bring back a wealth of knowledge from the conference 

to improve our current programs, as well as innovative ideas for future programs. One of the key 

areas that I was drawn to was the Total Worker Health model. The main focus is integrating 

protection from work related safety and health hazards with the promotion of illness and injury 

prevention. Thank you again for this wonderful opportunity. 
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